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Dear CA Energy Commission,  
 
I am a Californian native, raised in Orange County just 40 miles from San Onofre, and currently raising 
a family in Point Loma, San Diego. My wife is from Japan and spent most of her adult life in Tokyo.  
 
Based on the recent events in Northern Japan and the track record of San Onfore Nuclear Generating 
Station we humbly request you to mack action towards the immediate decommissioning of SONGS as 
soon as logistically possible.  
 
And by as soon as logistically possible I mean; we do not want anymore research, blue ribbon studies, 
reviews, focus groups, tests, surveys, or anything meant to bide time or stall at taxpayer expense.  
 
7.5% of energy used in CA will need to be replaced or conserved to make this happen, and I our family 
commits to this fact. This comes out to about 1 day a week completely 'off the grid' which is possible--
we need only dream big and consider the real sacrifice necessary at this point.  
 
Having recently hosted friends from Tokyo in our home, I can tell you that the inconvenience of radical 
conservation is MUCH, MUCH easier than the uncertain life of fear and hazardous exposure to radiation 
and nuclear contamination currently taking place in Japan.  
 
Please, as our elected officials, make this happen.  
 
SONGS will be the next decommissioned nuclear station closed by public referendum in CA, and 
we appreciate your help with this action.  
 
very truly yours,  
 
The Beacom Family  
 
Doug Beacom, Yukiko Honda, Maya & Japhy Beacom  
San Diego, CA 92107  
 
 
 
 
 
--  
Doug Beacom 
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